
577 GRANDE PRAIRIE                        
ROYAL CANADIAN AIR CADET SQUADRON 

   

 

Mail:  3-9899 112 Ave Suite 2015 
                       Grande Prairie, AB T8V 7T2 
Telephone: 780.538.3610 
Website: www.577aircadets.ca 
  

 
 
Parents, Guardians, and Cadets 
 
This coming Saturday (June 11th 2022) will be our final Parade of the year, Known as an Annual 

Ceremonial Review. (ACR) 

 

The Annual Ceremonial Review is a formal Military parade where we will present our year-end awards, 

and will be presided by the deputy Mayor of Grande Prairie, Mr. Kevin O’Toole. 

 

Parents/Guardians/Interested parties are asked to attend in business casual attire, as this is a ceremonial 

event, and to be seating by 1830. (6:30pm) 

 

Cadets are to be at the D’Coy armouries at 1200 on Saturday, 11 June in civilian attire, but must bring 

ALL ASPECTS of their C1A (Blue Dress) Uniform.  We expect to end the event at 2030 (8:30 pm) We 

will provide supper (Pizza), if there are any dietary restrictions please inform the squadron via text (780 

538 3610) so we can be prepared. 

 

If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to the Squadron. 

 

 

 

 

 
Lt Alexander Meadus 
  
Commanding Officer, 577 Grande Prairie RCACS 
Canadian Armed Forces 
alexander.meadus@cadets.gc.ca / Tel: (780) 538 3610 Ext 2 
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